
I strongly support SB2322 . Co2 does not deserve common carrier status, and it should not 
be classified as such! Common carrier status should only be given to oil, gas, and natural 
gas that are needed to heat our homes and power our lives. Dangerous co2 pipelines are 
certainly NOT in that category!  

Joe G Gross 

1808 Harmon Avenue 

Bismarck, ND. 58501 

    


